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The	Broward	County	Sheriff's	Office	investigating	fatal	accident	in	Port	Everglades	(BSO)	
	
PORT EVERGLADES, Fla. (CBS 12) — The Broward County Sheriff's Office is investigating a 
fatal industrial accident that happened in Port Everglades.  

According to deputies, they found a male lying on the ground who was pronounced dead on the 
scene.  

Deputies say the accident occurred on SE 19th Ave. near Eller Dr. Monday afternoon.  

They say that a preliminary investigation shows that the man was hit and run over by a large 
piece of equipment.  

BSO homicide detectives and authorities with the Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration (OSHA) are investigating to determine the circumstances surrounding the 
fatality.  

 


